Steven:

| spoke briefly with your staff (Shawna [splg?], very nice) regarding my knowledge of the affairs
confronting your good client, Dr. Mary Bowden. Please inform the latter that many people are
aware of, and working in behalf of her profession...specifically, what she did recently was very
brave, please thank her for her integrity.

| have not heard from Michael van der Veen as yet. After a time limit, | will look elsewhere in
behalf of Mrs. Jummai Nache . . . my letter to Mr. van der Veen (former counsel to President
Trump) and prior letter to Judge David Hurd discusses the real world / real people horrors that
have befallen the hospital staffs that have been coerced by, in essence, Big Pharma (such as Mr.
Albert Bourla and Pfizer). The recent October 2021 PublicCitizen report by Dr. Zain Rizvi is found
in the front inner sleeve.

A thrifted edition of my letters on COVID (originally scheduled for 2017) can be found here:

http://pvsheridan.com/paulvsheridan-SARS-CoV-2-Letters-Directory/

In my first COVID letter to this individual:

my Question 1 asks a question that, as you might expect, | already knew the answer to. That
sample is in the rear inner sleeve.

The enclosed book THE REAL ANTHONY FAUCI is a gift to you and Dr. Bowden . . . “enjoy.”

Paul Sheridan
313-277-5095



